
 

 

 

Thursday 11th October 2018 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Trip to the Curzon Cinema on Wednesday 28th November 

As part of our project this term the children will be learning all about Hollywood and how 

films are made. For this we are going to the Curzon cinema in Clevedon. 

During our time at the Curzon the children will be given a guided tour of the museum which 

includes looking at cameras and how they have changed throughout the years. They will 

also have an opportunity to learn how film making has changed throughout the ages. Once 

the tours have finished the children will enjoy watching ‘Smallfoot’ with some ice-cream. 

SmallFoot is certified as PG. If you would not like your child to watch this film please let us 

know ASAP. The Curzon can provide lactose and gluten free ice-cream on request. If your 

child requires this please let a member of the office team know as soon as possible.  

We will be leaving school by coach at 9:00am so please bring your child to the old hall to be 

registered at 8:45am. We will arrive back at school by 2:15pm. Children will need to bring a 

packed lunch and resealable drink (children in receipt of free school meals will be provided 

with a lunch but will need to bring a drink). 

The cost of the trip is £10.40 (£5.20 for children in receipt of pupil premium). Please give 

permission and make payment via Parentpay by 7th November.  Although this is a voluntary 

contribution, in reality the trip will not be able to take place without payment from 

everyone.   

Many thanks 

Miss Rose and Mr Summers  
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